Linworth Children's Center
Financial Assistance Program

The purpose of Linworth Children Center’s (LCC) Financial Assistance
Program is to aid parents/guardians of LCC children with a part of the
school tuition for their child. This program will allow students whose
families may not be able to afford full tuition an opportunity to be a part
of the programs at LCC. Financial assistance is approved for a set period
of time and must be requested again at the end of the time frame if
assistance is still needed.

Financial assistance will be granted to selected students based on the
financial needs of the family, the availability of funds and a space in the
appropriate class.

No student will be disqualified from receiving financial assistance
because of race, sex, religion, color or national or ethnic origin. All
applications will be considered and the final decision for financial
assistance will rest with the LCC Scholarship Committee. This committee
will communicate their decisions to applicants in a timely manner.

To apply for financial assistance, parents/guardians must complete a
financial assistance application and turn it in to the LCC Office. Current
students in the full day, part day and Kindergarten classes must have
their applications furned in by February 15" for the following school year.
Decisions for current students for the following year will be made by
March 157, Current families seeking assistance with summer camp must
apply for financial assistance prior to March 28™. Decisions on financial
aid for current families for summer camp will be made by April 11,

Families that are new fo the program or current families that have a
change in their financial status may apply for financial assistance outside
of these dates. Decisions on these students will be made based on
financial assistance dollars still available and in a timely manner.

Any family that no longer needs financial assistance may withdraw from
the Financial Assistance Program at any time by notifying the LCC Office.




Families who qualify for financial assistance, then have a change in family
income during the school year, must notify the LCC Office and be
reevaluated for the Financial Assistance Program.

Families who receive financial assistance from Linworth Children's Center
are required to volunteer at a minimum of one LCC event during the
school year or summer.

Families who do not receive financial assistance may work with the LCC
Business Manager to set up a payment plan for paying tuition.

Questions regarding the Financial Assistance Program should be directed
to the LCC Office. Inquiries regarding the decisions on financial
assistance should also be directed to the LCC Office.




